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Southeast Alaska/Yakutat Spring Troll Fishery Correction 

 

Sitka . . . The Alaska Department of Fish and Game announced today the following corrected information 

concerning the commercial spring troll fishery: 

Neets Bay Terminal Harvest Area (Fishery area 101-95): From April 15 through June 11, the THA 

includes only those waters east of the easternmost tip of Bug Island to the closed waters at the head 

of the bay. The closed waters at the head of the bay are those waters east of 131°29.86′ W. long., until the 

barrier net is in place; at that time, the closed waters are those waters east of the barrier net. Beginning 

Sunday, June 12, the Neets Bay THA expands to include those waters of Neets Bay east of the longitude 

of Chin Point. 
 

The Emergency Order corresponding with this announcement is EO 1E0316. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
News releases web site: http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=cfnews.main. 
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